
Edinburgh Western MSP joining
up the funding dots

 

Colin Keir MSP held a very successful funding workshop this
morning at St Thomas’s Church Hall in Corstorphine.

It  proved  to  be  a  useful  couple  of  hours  for  both  the
charities and funding organisations who attended and those
looking for funding.  Mr Keir handed out nearly 90 funding
packs but he estimates that nearly 140 people came through the
doors during the event.  Colin is positive that all will get
some excellent outcomes.

The Edinburgh Reporter interviewed the MSP and some of the
funders at the beginning of the event.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2014/04/edinburgh-western-msp-joining-up-the-funding-dots/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2014/04/edinburgh-western-msp-joining-up-the-funding-dots/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/TER-St-Thomas-Church-Hall.jpg

